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I'am deeply grateful for your kind invitation to serve as Guest of Honour at the Global
Summit — Himalaya Calling 2025 at UPES, Dehradun on 11th September 2025. The theme and
vision of the summit, especially the Special Session on “Science, Society and Sustainability in the
Himalayas”, resonate strongly with our mission at Dev Sanskriti Vishwavidyalaya of integrating

wisdom, culture, and sustainable living.

Unfortunately, due to a pre-scheduled outdoor program on the mentioned dates, I will not
be able to attend this significant gathering in person. I truly regret missing the opportunity to be
amidst such an inspiring assembly of seckers, thought leaders, and changemakers working for the

Himalayan region and beyond.

I convey my heartfelt wishes for the grand success of the event. May Pujya Gurudev’s
blessings guide your deliberations, inspire meaningful dialogue, and strengthen collective resolve

towards sustaining life, culture, and nature in harmony.
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